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Lauren.Black@utas.edu.au

Notification of Amendment Approval: H0014568 Supporting Expectant Mothers to Quit
To Mai Frandsen
Cc Stuart Ferguson; I Julia Walters; & Natalie Schuez; [ Lauren Black

ﬂ You forwarded this message on 2/04/2015 2:02 PM.
We removed extra line breaks from this message.

Dear Dr Frandsen

Ethics Ref: HO014568
Title: Supporting Expectant Mothers to Quit

I wish to inform you that the Human Research Ethics Committee (Tasmania) Network has approved the following amendment for the above named study:

Consent form CG_ mended 3 and Consent form TG amended 3 Information Sheet Information sheet CG amended 3 and Information sheet TG amended 3 Antenatal study brochure_amended 2 WACS LGH Social work team letter of support
All committees operating under the Human Research Ethics Committee (Tasmania) Network are registered and required to comply with the National Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research (MNHMRC 2014).

This email constitutes official approval and no hard copy notification will be sent. It is the responsibility of the first-named investigator to ensure that their co-investigators are aware of the content of the correspondence.

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me on (03) 6226 2764.

Kind regards

Lauren Black

Lauren Black

Executive Officer - Ethics

Office of Research Services

University of Tasmania

Private Bag 01

Hobart TAS 7001

Phone: [03) 6226 2764

Fax: (03) 6226 2765

Email: Lauren.Black@utas.edu.au

Web: http://www.research.utas.edu.au/




